
Dear Suffolk County Water Authority Customer: 

The Suffolk County Water Authority remains committed to providing 
drinking water that meets or surpasses all regulatory standards. This report 
details the results of extensive water quality testing conducted throughout 
2024. 

SCWA tests water at the wellhead, during treatment, and throughout the 
distribution system for hundreds of chemical constituents. In 2024, we con-
ducted 195,316 tests on 95,668 samples,analyzing more than 1,793,270 
results. We go well beyond regulatory requirements to ensure the highest 
quality drinking water for our customers.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency finalized a national drinking 
water standard for PFOA and PFOS at 4 parts per trillion that goes into 
effect in 2029. SCWA is well on its way to meeting this new standard, years 
ahead of schedule, thanks to the proactive approach and significant 
investments in treatment technologies. Additionally, we remain prepared to 
comply with any further state and federal regulations on emerging 
contaminants.

This report provides detailed information about the source and quality of 
your drinking water. If you have any questions, please contact one of our 
drinking water quality professionals at 631-218-1138. 
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